
 
 
  SPARTAN	SPEAK 

 South Warren High School - A School of Distinction 
To provide students with opportunities to develop critical thinking, leadership,  and lifelong 

learning  
in a safe, student-centered environment. 

 

September 6, 2022 
 

 
High Attendance Day 
WCPS Is participating in High Attendance Day. On Tuesday, September 13, South Warren 
High School is encouraging all students to attend school and be on time. This campaign Is 
sponsored by the Kentucky Directors of Pupil Personnel, which will select winning schools 
based on attendance and enrollment. 

No School 
There will be no school, Wednesday, September 14 for students. 

Donations  
The Spartan Youth Service Center in in need of girls' athletic shorts and t-shirts. Please 
bring all donations to the front office. If you are in need of school supplies for the upcoming 
school year, please contact the Spartan Youth Service Center at 
taylor.alder@warren.kyschools.us or 270-904-8835.  

The front office Is also accepting donations of disinfecting wipes, disinfecting sprays, hand 
sanitizer and tissues.  

 

Beta Club Invitations 
Beta invitations are going out in homeroom and SWORD. If a student does not receive one 
and thinks this is in error, please have that student see K. Houchins in room 89. Forms and 
dues must be turned in to K. Taylor or K. Houchins by September 15. We will not accept late 
submissions for any reason, so please check before then if there is a possible error. Specifics 
about joining are available in the invitation.  
 

German Exchange 
WCPS high schools are once again participating in the GAPP student exchange. If you are 
interested in a short-term (2 week) exchange program and are willing to host a student in 
your home, now is your chance! Information can be found attached. Deadline to apply is 



 
 

 

 



 

 
 

 



 



 

 

 



 

 
 
The Med Center Health 10K Classic is back in person for 2022 and will take place on Saturday, 
October 15. In order to make it a safe and successful event, we are in need of a large number 
of volunteers from 5:30-10:00am. If you or someone you know is interested, please sign up 
using the link below OR email Bailey Pitts at baileypitts93@gmail.com. Each volunteer will 
receive a t-shirt and documented volunteer hours if needed. We greatly appreciate all who 
help make this such a great community event! https://bit.ly/3QVJTll 

 
 

 



Smart Cards 
PTSO is selling smart cards in the front office for $20. All proceeds go towards student and 
teacher rewards. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 


